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Dear Parent or Guardian:

The Michigan Attorney General's office will be conducting presentations on student safety featuring the Michigan
Cyber Safety Initiative (CSI) and the student safety hotline, OK2SAY. The presentation will be given for Birney K-8
School students in grades K-8 on Monday, February 8, 2016.

The primary theme of the K - 1st grade presentation is the "3 Keeps.” Students are instructed to (1) Keep Safe by
carefully guarding their personal information online; (2) Keep Away from Internet strangers; and (3) Keep Telling
parents or a trusted adult about anything that makes them feel uncomfortable. This presentation features videos
from Common Sense Media that discuss import rules for being safe online and videos from Sesame Street that
encourage children to seek the help of an adult they trust when faced with challenging situations like bullying.

In addition to the topics covered in the K — 1st grade seminar, the 2nd —3rd grade students see two videos by
BrainPOP Jr. The first video discusses the need to have permission to go online and to visit only sites where
permission has been granted from a teacher or trusted adult. The second video emphasizes how to recognize and
respond to a bully.

The 4th - sth grade presentation teaches students to recognize common Internet predator grooming techniques, as
well as additional appropriate responses to bullying and cyberbullying. Dynamic videos are provided compliments
of SweetyHigh, the Ad Council, the National Crime Prevention Council, ShakeState, and Ahmir. Lastly, the students
are introduced to the OK2SAY student safety hotline, which is an early warning program designed to prevent
violence in schools before it occurs.

6th — 8th grade students first get an in-depth explanation of OK2SAY through a video compliment of Lifetouch
National School Studios. They learn what the OK2SAY program is, how it works, what types of incidents they can
report, how to submit a tip, and what will happen with the tip. Students then get detailed explanations about
bullying, cyberbullying, suicide, sexting, sexual abuse, the predator threat, and how to protect themselves online.
Students will see two videos based on the stores of teenage Internet predator survivors provided by NetSmartz,
they’ll watch a video featuring students from Michigan that have died by suicide, the students will view a video
showing the impacts of sexting, and they’ll watch other videos provided by the Ad Council, Trend Micro, NetSmartz,
KSL News, and Keenan West.

Handouts used during our presentations can be accessed at the Attorney General's website, www.mi.gov/csi.
More information on OK2SAY, as well as resources, is available at www.mi.gov/ok2say.

If you do NOT want your child to participate, return the bottom of this sheet no later than Thursday, February 4,
2016. Elementary students will return their forms to their teachers and middle school students will return their
forms into the main office.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Edward Hill, Principal Ms. Andrea Hamlar, Assistant Principal



Michigan CSI Cyber Bully Initiative
Parent Opt-Out notification

, do NOT want my child, , to

’

[Parent/Guardian’'s name - print] [Child's name]

participate in the Michigan CSI/ OK2SAY Internet Safety Presentation.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Elementary students return to your teacher
Middle school students return to the main office
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